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• Removed all dependencies on Apple Computer’s QuickTime technology.  
QuickTime for Windows no longer needs to be installed for DeltaGraph. 

Known Issues:
• Thumbnail images in some libraries were originally created on a Macintosh 

computer. These images are in the PICT vector format and cannot be rendered in 
DeltaGraph without Apple’s QuickTime library, which this version of DeltaGraph 
does not use.  The workaround for this issue is to open the old library and drag 
each chart on to a canvas.  Create a new library and drag the charts back into 
the new library.  This will create new thumbnails. You should, of course, make a 
backup copy of the library before starting this process.

• The Chart Wizard library has not been fully ported from dependence on Apple’s 
QuickTime library.  Opening it occasionally causes DeltaGraph to crash.  
Because there is no workaround for this, the Chart Wizard has been temporarily 
disabled.

• Pie section skirts on 3D pie charts are not correctly drawn when the pie section is 
greater than 50% of the pie.  


